
Friday June 7th 2019 

Dear Parents 

I do hope you all enjoyed a 

lovely half term rest with your 

families. We have returned to 

one of our busiest times of the 

year at Laleham Lea with Sports’ 

Day, the Summer Production, 

Infant Plays, Lamda Exams and 

much more to come in the few 

short weeks ahead. 

On Wednesday Canon Frank 

joined us for Liturgy with our 

Infant Students to talk about 

Pentecost which sparked lots of 

thoughtful questions from some 

of our youngest students. 

Our cricketers were sadly 

beaten by St David’s team on 

Wednesday but gave their all; 

well done boys, especially those 

Year 4 students who made their 

Cricket debut for Laleham Lea. 

Our Year 5 Pupils have enjoyed 

a wonderful week at Aqua 

Sports, trying a variety of 

activities from sailing to paddle 

boarding. Many thanks to Mr 

Grayson, Miss Barry, Ms Cooper, 

Mr Agothocli and Mr Fuentes 

for accompanying the trips at 

Merstham lake. 

You may have noticed that work 

has begun on our perimeter 

fencing at the front of the 

school this week. This is another 

exciting development as we 

continue to improve the 

grounds and school building. 

Wishing you all a lovely 

weekend. 

Ms Barry 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception—Logan, Yr. 1—Dastan, Yr.2—Noah, Yr.3—Oluseyi, 

Yr.4—Inaaya, Yr.5—Michael, Yr.6—Rok 

       

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Heart of The Week 

Megumi 



Mathletics Certificates 

Gold: Alexander 

Silver: Joshua, Alexander, Shayne, Flynn, 

Victoria 

Year 5 Aqua Sports Trip 

Cricket Match Report by Matthew—Year 4 

On Wednesday, some of the Year 6 and two Year 4 

pupils went to a cricket game against Saint David’s 

School. Mr Judge was the umpire for the game.  

The two Captains guessed which hand the whistle 

was in and the St David’s captain chose the wrong 

hand. Hasan, the Laleham Lea Captain chose to 

bowl first.  

In the first pair Ollie got near to a wicket but it was 

not to be. Next it was Rok and Aayan and they did 

really well.  

Rok got close to a wicket and Aayan got a wicket! 

Then it was Matheos’ and my turn and we were 

good overall.  

With this part  of the game gone we moved on to 

batting. Having to beat a score of 157 runs looked 

like it was going to be hard to win the tight game. 

At the end of it all we got 111 runs in total but I 

think the main part was that we all had fun and 

that is what Teachers from every school want their 

students to have. 

Year 5 had a wonderful time on the 

Aqua Sports Trip this week. They 

travelled down to Merstham 

Monday-Thursday afternoons for 2 

hours each day trying a variety of 

water based-sports and activities. 



 

 

 

 

Our PTA volunteers will be holding a  Second-Hand 

Uniform Sale on June 21st before and after school. 

Any donations of uniform will be greatly 

appreciated. 

If you can spare any time to help out either sorting 

uniform before the sale, or on the day, please 

contact the School Office. 

Nature Trail 

A reminder that all children using the Nature Trail 

area before and after school must be supervised by 

Parents at all times. 

Please ensure your children are using this area safely 

and not climbing over fences. 

Swimming  

Year 3 and Year 6 will swim on Mondays for the rest of the Term. 

Please ensure you child brings their swimming kit on Mondays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Wednesday June 19th 

Sports’ Day—John Fisher Field. 

Nursery/Reception Events at 9.30am 

followed by Year 1 and 2 Events from 

approx. 10.30am. Junior Events  from 

1.30pm. 

Tuesday July 2nd 

Junior Summer Production and Prize Giving 

—John Fisher Hall from 7pm. 

Thursday July 4th  

Nursery & Reception Summer Play—

9.30am 

Year 1 and Year 2 Play—10.30am 

Nursery News 

As part of our ‘Healthy Living’ topic, the children viewed a PowerPoint presentation on the 

need to look after ourselves through exercise and healthy 

eating.  

Children understood why it is important to look after 

themselves physically and mentally.  

Nursery enjoyed participating in Jack Hartmann’s ‘Exercise 

and Count’. They followed all the movements and were asked 

questions at the end.  



Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe 

allergies to peanuts and all nuts. Please do 

not send your child to school with any nuts or 

peanuts for snack time or in their packed 

lunch, this also includes Nutella, peanut 

butter and any biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces 

(pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 

Please note that all requests for 

absence must be emailed 

directly to the  Head Teacher 

using email address: 

Headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
June 10th 

  

Swimming 

A/Fitness 

11+ 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save Our 
Planet 

Yrs. 3&6 

Yrs. 4&5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

Kit needed 

1-1.40pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
June 11th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Comp/Club 

 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

Wednesday 
June 12th 

Homework 

Art 

Games 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

Yrs.3-6 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
June 13th 

Drama 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

Super Skills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/Y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday June 
14th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

School Calendar W/C June 10th 2019 


